
From: Detterman, Karel, Env. Health
To: JEDIEL@up.com
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; "David.Hodson@CH2M.com"
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO1135 and GeoTracker Global ID T0600101305, 744 and 758 High Street, Oakland, CA

 94601
Date: Friday, June 13, 2014 6:48:15 PM

Hello James:
 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) staff has reviewed the case file including the
 November 8, 2013 Site Conceptual Model Update and Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report
 (Report) and the April 16, 2014 Addendum to the Site Conceptual Model Update and Soil and
 Groundwater Investigation Report (Work Plan) prepared on your behalf by CH2MHill for the subject
 site.  Thank you for submitting the reports.  The Work Plan proposes the installation of twenty
 direct-push borings to collect soil and groundwater samples and the installation of five groundwater
 monitoring wells.
 
We conditionally concur with the proposed work, but prior to issuing authorization to proceed,
 ACEH would like to invite you to a meeting at our office to discuss the proposed work and the most
 efficient path towards closure.  By next Friday 6/20/2014, please send me a list of five dates and times
 for a meeting no sooner than July 7, 2014.

 

Thank you,

 
Karel Detterman, PG
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
Direct: 510.567.6708
Fax:    510.337.9335
Email: karel.detterman@acgov.org
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm
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